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The paper, Some Radical Comments on Interpretationm,

beginning on page 3, was presented at the AIN work-
shop at Texas A&M University on April 7, 1977. After
you finish reading and digesting Dr. Nyberg's comments,
how about sending us your thought through comments.

TAKE NOTE

AIN-WIA workshop-conference

Tucson, Arizona

April 5-7, 1978

Hosted by the Arizona Sonora Desert
Museum.

For more information contact-
Ms. Doris Ready

Arizona Sonora Desert Museum
Route 9, Box 900

Tucson, Arizona 85704
602/883-1380
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